Greetings Meadowlane Christian families,			7/13/2020
	I am excited to begin welcoming our students, families, and staff back to school this fall!  Many of you probably have many questions about how our 2020-21 school year will look like.  I want to assure you that much thought has gone into how we will keep every person safe and healthy at Meadowlane.  Some of the things you will see different this year are as follows:

*Curbside drop-off and pick up 
*Daily health screenings (temperature taken no more than 100.4, visual inspection of child for signs of illness, covid-19 questions, and parent sign-in)
*After screening the children will be given hand sanitizer and taken to class by their teacher.
*Face shields or masks worn by staff at all times.  
*Children will only be with children in their class.  Each class will have separate recesses.
*The children will be given a box with their supplies in it to use at school.  They will be sanitized every day after the children go home.
*The class will be wiped constantly throughout the day and a deep cleaning and sanitizing every day after school.
*Meticulous attention to good hygiene.  Such as, reminders to keep their hands off their face, use their elbow to cover coughs sneezes, constant hand washing, use social distancing when appropriate…
*No field trips
*Limiting people in the building
*No birthday snacks
I will be putting together a more in-depth operational blueprint and place that on our website.  This year will look a little different but we will get through it together!  God is good!  Our number one priority is to keep everyone safe and healthy.  Things may change as we get closer to starting school, but this gives you an idea of what our year may look like.  Our intention as of now is to see you in the fall.  However, be prepared if our governor says we have to stay home.  One more thing, rumors say we could possibly close again later in the year. We will have a plan put in place closer to school starting on what that might look like at Meadowlane.  Stay healthy and safe!!  See you soon
Blessings,
Jolee Wilke (Director, Teacher)
